
Virtual Meeting Committee 
After the last Board of Trustee’s meeting, a discussion was started in the 

Trustees Whats App group. The overall mood of the conversation was 

that instead of trying to create a platform that we should use something 

already available and make it fit our needs. 

The committee utilized a member who had experience with holding 

seminars on zoom who had similar requirements for their meetings. 

The committee came up with some rules and procedures that would 

make those work. 

The committee had two test meetings that even though trustee 

attendance was low both meetings ended up with positive results 

pointing to the platforms use in being able to host a virtual trustee 

meeting. 


